
May 26, 1967 

MEMORANDUM 

Mr. Theodore Edward Smith visited the Mayor's Office on 
Friday, May 26th. He advised me that he represented the 
U. S. District Attorney and was stationed in Atlanta for the 
purp9se of keeping the U. S. Attorney General advised as to 
any threats of racial disturbances. Mr. Smith requested 
that he be notified of any such threats. 

He can be contacted as follows: 

Business: Room 401, Old Post Office Building, 
U. S. District Attorney's Office 

Telephone: 525-2072 

Residence: 636 Fair Street, Apartment #C-21 
Telephone: 524-8301 

R. Earl Landers 




